
Membership Committee Report 

CABF AGM 2023/24 
 

On July 31, 2024, there were fifty-six (56) individual members and one (1) life member. There 

were five (5) first-time individual members added to CABF during the fiscal year. 

 

During the fiscal year, the Membership Committee recommended for approval by the CABF 

Council the applications of two new member churches; Emmanuel Baptist of Saskatoon and 

Altadore Baptist of Calgary. 

 

As of July 31
st
, CABF had seventeen (17) member churches; two in Alberta, two in British 

Columbia, ten in Nova Scotia, two in Ontario and one in Saskatchewan.  

 

Individual members may participate and vote at regular and special business meetings and also 

receive The Bulletin directly by mail. Member churches may appoint delegates with voting 

privileges at regular and special business meetings and receive bulk mailings of The Bulletin.  A 

number of individual members have chosen to renew their membership and make donations by 

e-transfer directly to the CABF bank account. E-transfers can be sent to 

cabftreasurer@gmail.com  

 

 

Respectfully submitted 

 

Joyce Allen 
Chair 


